
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 13th May, 2024  
Dear Parent/ Guardian  

MEMORANDUM 

We trust this finds you well.  

➢ Textbooks  

Following our last communication with regards to textbooks and learning 

materials that arrived during the holidays. The issuing is in progress and as 

such we would like to bring it to your attention that a few are both a textbook 

& workbook {as per the revised curriculum, the materials have been modified to 

suite the IEB requirements, hence the combined format}. 

Learners offering the following subjects, Natural Sciences (grade 8 & 9), 

Biology (grade 10 & 11) , Physical Sciences (grade 10 & 11) & Quantitative 

Reasoning (grade 10 & 11) will be required to purchase the combined book at 

the actual stock price of the supplier. Note that individual letters will be 

sent to you through the affected learners.  

 

➢ Friday Lessons: 17 May 2024 

 

Our teachers will be attending their annual IEB cluster meeting, which 

will be hosted in Mozambique (Trichardt School) this Friday, therefore 

lessons will be suspended to accommodate travelling logistics. Learners 

will be given tasks and assignments which will cover the days’ timetable 

slots. School will resume on Monday 20th May ,2024. 

   

 

Kind regards 

 

Mr. Patrick Tsela 

Acting Principal 
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